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All

We had a number of reports of a suspicious vehicle linked to various reports of
breaks and thefts around the Blandford area yesterday. The vehicle was a 
small white Ford Ka van with dark plastic bumpers. The registration was LG53
*XL. We are aware of the complete registration although unable to share it in 
it's entirety. Please be on the look out for this vehicle and any other activities 
or vehicles that seem suspicious and report them immediately to Police.

Thank you 
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